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Kylie Bagley

From: tom snyder <tdsnyder32@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 2:29 PM

To: Kylie Bagley

Subject: Seglem Dogs / Bushes Planted
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Kylie,  

   This is  Tom Snyder, I live with Nancy Eldred on Fairplay Drive.  

 

   This is a picture of the back fence of Mark Seglem's extended yard. 

He states as a good neighbor that he planted a row of Lilac Bushes that will eventually shield the dogs visibility from the 

trail behind them.   

     These are not Bushes but stick saplings,  some of which have already died. It would be many many years before these 

saplings could be called Bushes. 

       Sadly, he tries to impress the county with disingenuous attempts to help his situation.  

 

Thank you, I hope this photo can be used at tomorrow's meeting.  

 

Sincerely,  

Tom Snyder / Nancy Eldred  

       

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


